[bookmark: _GoBack]NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC:
The Lincoln Parish Library’s proposed budget for 2022 will be available for public inspection at the Lincoln Parish Library, located at 910 North Trenton Street, Ruston, Louisiana beginning Friday, November 5, 2021. A public hearing will be held on Wednesday, November 17, 2021, at 4:00 p.m. in the Library Board Room, located at 910 North Trenton Street, Ruston, Louisiana for the purpose of receiving comments on the proposed Budget. The Library Board Meeting will follow at which time it will consider adoption of the said budget.
Lincoln Parish Library
Marcie Nelson, Interim Library Director	

			
 





